For more information about meetings, please visit the RPS website at:

http://www.reginapolice.ca/about-us/board-of-police-commissioners/

Due to Public Health Orders for public gatherings and social distancing, delegations will be accepted by teleconference only.

If you wish to appear at the meeting via teleconference, you must provide the Board Secretary with the telephone number you will be using to call in. You can do this by email to clerks@regina.ca or call 306-777-7262 no later than 11:00 a.m. on Monday, January 25, 2021. You will receive meeting details and instructions after you have confirmed your attendance for the meeting.